Department of Public Works — Engineering Division

MEMO
TO: Municipal Services Committee
FROM: Chad M. Weyenberg, Project Engineer
DATE: September 9, 2019
RE: Approve Amendment No. 6 to Patrick Engineering for the Oneida Street Bridge
Project in the amount of $25,000.00 for a total revised not to exceed contract of
$660,010.00

Due to electrical and storm sewer design changes; coordination with the Bluff site; and the addition
of the Lawrence Academy of Music Parking Lot to the project, we are requesting additional funds
for Patrick Engineering to continue to manage the project through the October 15™ project
completion.

The requested funds of $25,000 will be from unused construction contingency dollars which are
reflected in the September 9, 2019 Finance Committee informational change order.



